From:

To: <u>Committee of Adjustment (SM)</u>

**Subject:** Fwd: Unit concerns

Date: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 7:41:48 PM

Sent from

On Aug. 2, 2023, at 7:37 p.m., David Khoo

> wrote:

To whom it may concern. We have been asked to address any concerns regarding the addition of a unit to our building.

Our Main concern is regarding parking. Currently our lease allots us the garage space and an additional space in the driveway. We intend to continue to occupy both of our spaces and our neighbors currently use three additional spots. Unless significant parking space is added the current "parking shuffle" given all of our different schedules is difficult enough as it is. It will be nearly impossible to accommodate added vehicles particularly because Madison and I are on rotating night and day shifts. Waking neighbors up at 4 am when we get home to move cars is not a realistic option.